
Minutes of Public Hearing 
DISCONTINUANCE OF A PUBLIC WAY 

IN THE TOWN OF LEON, WAUSHARA COUNTY, WISCONSIN 
APRIL 8, 2025

The Public Hearing was called to order by Chairman Chris Sorenson on 
Tuesday, April 8, 2025 at 7:00 pm for the purpose of discontinuing the public 
way of a portion of Franklin Street and South Street.

It was confirmed that property owners with frontage of the lots and land abutting 
upon the public way were served a copy of the notice.  Property owners Paul 
and Deb Sattler were present to answer questions and stated they would have 
the property surveyed. 

A motion to approve the discontinuance of a portion of Franklin Street and South
Street was made by Russell Heise, seconded by Gordon Engel.  All ayes, 
motion carried.

A motion to adjourn the public hearing was made at 7:20 pm by Gordon Engel, 
seconded by Russell Heise.  All ayes, motion carried,  Hearing adjourned.

Respectfully submitted, 
Lois Jewell, Clerk


